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*** Media Advisory for Wednesday, Dec. 1, 2021 at noon***
Representative Andrew Learned to Hold Press Conference

with Representative Spencer Roach on Cannabis Regulation
Legislation

 
Tallahassee, Fla- On Wednesday, Dec. 1, Representative Andrew Learned (D-
Brandon) and Representative Spencer Roach (R-Fort Meyers) will be hosting a
press conference to discuss HB 679: Cannabis Regulation.
 
WHO:            Representative Andrew Learned

Representative Spencer Roach
 
WHAT:          Press Conference on HB 679 Cannabis Regulation
 
WHEN:           Wednesday, Dec.1, 2021
                            Noon
 
WHERE:       4th Floor Rotunda
 
Representatives Learned and Roach issued the following statements.
 
"This bill represents the best of bipartisan compromise in your Florida House," said
Representative Learned. "We are working to deliver significant cost savings for
patients, make the program more user-friendly, and at the same time ensure safety for both
patients and our children."
 
“This is a true bipartisan effort to ensure patients have access to a safe medical marijuana
program as demanded by an overwhelming majority of Florida voters in 2016, by putting
common sense safeguards in place to develop standards, increase transparency, and keep
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MMJ products away from children,” said Representative Roach.
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